
Verdigre’s 
Flood 
Future
Your Road to Risk Reduction

OPEN HOUSE 
Thursday, June 17th, 2021
Z.C.B.J. Opera House (Main Street and 4th)

6:00 pm	 Doors and Stations Open

6:30-7:00 pm	 Formal Presentation

7:00-7:30 pm	 Q&A

7:30-8:30 pm	 Open Discussion and Stations

Talk with technical 

experts and hear 

presentations by  

John Callen, PE, CFM, 

Brooke Seachord, and 

Kayla Vondracek.

Please attend our open house to give  
input on projects that will reduce flood  
risk in your community. 

Much of Verdigre’s existing drainage system was 
damaged during the 2019 flood event and needs 
to be repaired or replaced. Additionally, Verdigre 
Creek flooding impacted much of the community. 
JEO Consulting Group recently evaluated the 
Village’s drainage infrastructure as well as 
Verdigre Creek flood risk. JEO has developed 
recommendations to reduce the risk of future 
flooding damages due to Verdigre’s drainage 
system as well as Verdigre Creek flooding. 

Your input will be important in choosing  
potential solutions for Verdigre’s flood risk 
reduction actions!Refreshments 

will be provided!


